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Happy New Year 
 
Brother Knights,  
 
I’m sorry this is late this month, but we do have many events scheduled for the coming 
weeks, I hope this covers them all.  
 
First of all, this weekend is our annual Super Bowl BBQ sale with all proceeds 
benefitting the Cystic Fibrosis foundation. We will be trimming the briskets tonight, 
January 31st, at 7:30 in the school cafeteria. Cooking will start Saturday morning, 
February 2nd, around 2 am. We will need help on Saturday around 9 am to wrap the 
briskets and again at 3 pm to cut and at 5 pm to sell at the Mass. On Sunday the 3rd in the 
morning we will need additional help at 6 am to cut the meat for the Sunday Masses. We 
will sell until it is all gone so help will be needed at the 8 am, 10 am and 12:30 pm 
Masses. 
 
At the same time we are selling the BBQ we will be signing up people for the Blood 
Drive on February 10th in the cafeteria. 
 
We will be cooking for the Fish Fry on the first Friday of Lent which comes early this 
year on February 15th. This was a huge success last year and an excellent opportunity to 
help build our church community and support the youth of the parish. 
 
We will have a Corporate Communion on February 17th at the 8 am Mass, wear your red 
shirts. 
 
Then the following Friday, February 22nd, will be the Daddy Daughter Dance from 6 until 
9 and help is needed to set-up, serve and take down. Contact Isaac Martinez if you can 
help. Also on that day there are plans for the St. Joseph Texas Hold’em Tournament at 
our hall that evening. There was some discussion that the date might change, but until 
further notice plan on this date. 
 
The Building Committee has proceeded with the fence across the front of our property. It 
really looks great, thank you Art for all your hard work. 
 



The council’s Annual Championship Barbeque Cook-off will be held March 1st and 2nd at 
the Texas Motorplex. Dennis reported we have raffle tickets ready to sell to help support 
the event. Please get yours and help sell as many as possible. We will need lots of help 
with this event, so if your New Year’s Resolution was to volunteer a little more, here’s 
your opportunity. 
 
Happy January Birthdays to the following Brothers! 
 
Ray Bridgewater    January 2 
Donnie Owens     January 6 
Jan Artkop     January 7 
Thomas Rios     January 7 
Allen Gradnigo    January 10 
Matthew Bullinger    January 14 
Antonio Vallejo    January 17 
Kenneth Betik     January 19 
Christopher Rodriguez   January 19 
Joe Camarillo     January 23 
Frank Viso     January 23 
Paul Hernandez    January 25 
Leo Wrobel     January 27 
George Grmela    January 28 
Steven Skoda     January 28 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Worthy Recorder 
 
Keith J. Schumacher 
 


